
Public Notice 

Meridian Waste Trash Collection 

We understand that some residents have not yet received their new Blue Trash Cart, we are 
working diligently with Meridian Waste to ensure that those carts are delivered. Residents are 
reminded that if you have not received the Blue Trash Cart yet, but you still have the Green 
Trash Cart, Meridian Waste will continue to collect trash out of those Green Carts until  
May 1st, 2025. Please ensure your Green Carts are placed at the curb on your scheduled 
collection day. 

The Sumter County Commission thanks the residents for their patience, cooperation, and 
understanding as we navigate through this transition.  
For any inquiries, questions, or any concerns please contact the Sumter County Commissions 
office at 205-652-2731. 


